
 

Memorandum 
 

To 
UCC Board of Directors, Member Organizations, Provincial Councils, 
Branches, Committee Chairs, and Members of the WGDPR 

Date June 2, 2022 

From UCC National Office 

Re Federal Income Support Portal Now Open 

 
 

Please distribute the following information across your networks to share as widely as 
possible to ensure that Ukrainian displaced persons in Canada have access to this 
important support. 

Ukrainians arriving in Canada can now apply to receive transitional financial assistance.  

The benefit will consist of a direct, one-time payment of $3,000 per adult and $1,500 per child 
(17 years and under). 

Ukrainians and their family members who are in Canada with a valid work permit, study permit, 
temporary resident permit or visitor record under the Canada-Ukraine authorization for 
emergency travel (CUAET) will all be eligible to receive this one-time payment. Applications for 
the assistance must be submitted through the Government of Canada’s online portal, which 
opened today. 

Payments are expected to be issued through direct deposit within 5 business days of the 
application being submitted. Applicants must therefore have a bank account with a Canadian 
financial institution. The name associated with the account must match the name written on the 
adult’s temporary resident status document, and those arriving should also obtain a Canadian 
social insurance number (SIN) as soon as possible in order to be able to work. 

If you have any questions, please send us an email at ucc@ucc.ca. 

 

 

https://www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship/services/immigrate-canada/ukraine-measures/settlement/get-financial-assistance.html?utm_source=fact-sheet&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=ukraine

